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16th May 2025 
 

 
Reception visits the National Forest Adventure Farm for a day of fun and adventure!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our creative curriculum, we would like to take Reception to the National Forest Adventure Farm 
on Thursday 3rd July 2025. Children will need to be at school for 8.45am and will return at 4.00pm. Your 
child will need to wear school uniform and comfortable shoes on this day and they do not require any 
money.  

Children will embark on an exciting educational journey at the National Forest Adventure Farm, featuring 
hands-on learning experiences surrounded by nature and farm animals. During the day children will have 
access to indoor and outdoor play and animal areas and will take part in an animal workshop. They will 
learn how we can care for animals and what they need to be happy and healthy.  

This is an important visit that covers all areas of our current learning and provides opportunities for us to 
extend our knowledge even further. We require a voluntary contribution of £31.00 for this trip to go ahead. 
Payments should be made online via The School Gateway under the heading ‘National Forest Adventure 
Farm’. You will be required to give consent for this trip as payment is made.   

Please make your payment no later than Friday 27th June 2025. 

Kind regards,  

Miss Cooper, Mrs Owen & Mrs Khan  
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